Minutes of the Advisory Committee Meeting of Directorate of Student
Placement and Alumni Relations (DSPAR)

A meeting of the Advisory Committee of Director, Directorate of Student
Placement and Alumni Relations (DSPAR) was held on 17" April, 2023 at 4.00
pm, in Lecture Hall, ‘D’ Block, Directorates Building, Goa University.

Following members attended this méeting:

1. Dr. Rupesh E. Patre,
Director, Directorate of Student Placement
and Alumni Relations

2. Prof. Sunder Dhuri,
Director, Directorate of Internal Quality
Assurance Cell

3. Dr. Anthony A. A. Viegas,
Director, Directorate of Students Welfare

4. Dr. Harip Kanapuri,
Director, Directorate of Foreign Students &
Directorate of International Cooperation & Exchange

5. Dr. Alaknanda P. Shiringare,
Nodal Officer, All India Survey of Higher Education

6. Dr. Arvind Haldankar,
Member

7. Dr. Narayan Porob,
Member

8. Dr. Pinky Pawaskar,
Member

The Chairperson welcomed all the members of the Committee and thereafter the
agenda was taken up for discussion.



1. Update of DSPAR activities on Goa University Website:

The Chairperson welcomed all the members about various placements
activities conducted in the University. '

The Chairperson informed that DSPAR was approached by some organizations
to conduct interactive sessions for the students of the University. He further
informed that the Career Counseling Cell of Directorate had organized an
Interactive session on Developing Competencies for Indian Administrative Service
on 3™ April, 2023. He further mentioned that that no applications were received
from the students.

The Chairperson informed the members regarding the Training Program
conducted by Rubicon Company for Life Skills Training Program to the students
on different topics. He further informed that a 2 days training programme was held
and successfully completed in March 2023. Most of the members gave good
response with some expectations.

2. To Conduct Alumni Meet of Prominent Alumni.

The Chairperson informed that a meet of all the prominent Alumni of the Goa
University shall be conduct in this year and requested the members to put forward
their suggestions. Some members suggested to send the invitation to the Alumni
through Google meet.

After deliberate discussion it was suggested to form a Committee to organize

the meet. The members were asked to suggest names of Alumni from their
respective discipline to be registered.: ‘

The meeting ended with thanks to the all.

(Dr. Rupesh Patre)
Director, DSPAR



